TOWN OF FLOYD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Town Board of the Town of Floyd on
Apr11 1, 2025 at 5:30 PM in the Town Office Building, 8299 Old Floyd Rd, Rome, NY 13440
regarding the adopt1on of the following Local Law: :

Iht'roductory Local Law 1 of 2025 to Regulate Short-term Rentals in the Town of Fldyd

The proposed local law ‘is available for inspection during regular business hours in the Ofﬁce of
the Town Clerk, 8299 Old Floyd Rd, Rome, NY 13440 Any resident of the Town of Floyd is
entltled to be heard upon said proposed Local Law.

Tracey Sexton
Town Clerk
March 5, 2025




